
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

H
ig

h
 W

y
ch

 C
E

 P
ri

m
ar

y
 S

ch
o

o
l 

S
u
cc

es
s 

a
n
d
 E

xc
el

le
n

ce
 w

it
h
in

 a
 C

a
ri

n
g
 C

h
ri

st
ia

n
 E

n
vi

ro
n
m

en
t 

(F
o

u
n

d
ed

 i
n

 1
8

6
1

) 

Issue 14 
 

8th July 

 2024 

Retirement  

Fun Day 

 
Retirement Fun day 

We have organised some activities for the children and staff to help 

celebrate my retirement on Thursday 18th July (weather permitting). 

Please see enclosed poster. 
 

Value of the month  

July’s Value is Love and the stories used to support this are Jesus’ 

special friends (Luke 5)  Goodbye at Last (John 21) 

SUCCESSFUL- Please see the website for a list of the values used. 
 

Dates for the term 

 

11th July Transition day 

12th July Reports out 

16th July Yr 5/6 9.30 and 1.30 productions 

17th July Yr 3/4 9.30 and 1.30 productions 

17th July Year 5 Grittleton House meeting 3pm 

17th July Yr 6 Barbecue 6-8pm 

18th July Retirement fun day for children and staff 

19th July Yr 6 Leavers in church 12.45, Hall 1.15 

19th July Finish 2pm 
 

 

Sports Day – Monday 24th June 

What another lovely sports Day and picnic. It was great to see so many 

spectators. Well done to Mrs Clayden for organising a great morning 

finishing with the spectacular relay. 
 

Dinner Debts 

We still have many significant dinner debts outstanding.  Please can I 

request that you bring your accounts up to date as soon as possible and 

maintain a credit balance.  This will help the office in the busy run up to 

the end of term. 
 

End of term productions 

Years 3 & 4 and 5 & 6 are working hard on their productions.  Please 

order your tickets through Arbor if you haven’t already. 
 

Summer Reading Challenge 

The Summer Reading Challenge started on Saturday 6th July and lasts 

until Saturday 2nd September. For more information follow the link: 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk 
 

Mrs Earl 

We welcome back Mrs Earl our Music teacher this week following her 

Maternity leave. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs M. J. West 

Headteacher 

 

 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/

